
ARVIN K. ROTHSCHILD 
UNIVERSAL MARION BUILDING 

JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32202 

December 3, 1973 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 8 
Frederick, Md. 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I enjoyed talking with you last week and appreciate your 
frankness with respect to documentation you have in the 
Justice Douglas-John Mitchell-Congr. Ford matter. I was 
in hopes that my friend Robert Sherrill would be able to 
meet with you and review all of the material along with 
anything you might have on the Justice Fortas situation. 

Mr. Sherrill told me today, however, that he is endeavor-
ing to complete his manuscript for a new book. He prob-
ably will not be in touch with you for a few weeks. 

I have given Mr. Sherrill your phone number. With best 
wishes, 

Sincerely yours, 

Arvin K. `•thschild 

AKR/la 

CC: Mr. Robert G. Sherrill 
Bernard Fensterwald, Jr., Esq. 


